Emeassy oF THE FEpEraL REPuBLIC OF NIGERIA
ROME

PUBLIC NOTICE

THIS IS TO INFORM THE GENERAL PUBLIC THAT
THE FEDERAL GOVERNMENT OF NIGERIA HAS
DECLARED WEDNESDAY, 12™ JUNE 2024 AS PUBLIC
HOLIDAY TO COMMEMORATE DEMOCRACY DAY.

CONSEQUENTLY, THE CHANCERY WILL BE
CLOSED ON THAT DAY. NORMAL DUTIES WILL
RESUME ON THURSDAY, 13™ JUNE 2024.

Head of Chancery
For: Charge d’ Affaires a.l
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